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Dear Alene,








It’s been a while, hope you are doing well. I just returned home from a visit to my family in Ohio. I appologize for not sending the genealogy to you that we had talked about. I thought I had sent it to you.  My memory is not what it once was. Matter of fact, no part of me is what it once was (smile). 





Enclosed is what I have on the Grizzells. I have not made much progress in a while. As I believe I mentioned to you before, Lottie’s death certificate has her grandfather (George) listed as her father, and her mother is listed as “Lucy”.  A Lyons contact that I made a long time ago told me that Lottie’s father was a man named Salisbury.  Another Lyons cousin once told me that a Mr. Salisbury was the father of a child with Cinthia’s sister Hannah, but I don’t believe this is correct.  Until I get more evidence on this matter, I was not going to bring it up with my Aunt Isie.  





I was in Kentucky this past Monday, but the office which might have the birth records for Troy and Lottie was closed. I plan on making a mail-in request for them in the next few days. Four years ago I tried to find them in Frankfort, but was unsuccessful. I haven’t been able to track down any descendents of Cinthia’s brothers and sisters either. There are probably some still around Carter County. Do you know the where abouts of any of them?





I hope you can read my charts OK. If not, please let me know and I’ll re-print them in a larger font. I have hundreds of pages of charts like these, on the various branches of the family, and if I use a larger font, it becomes a huge amount of paper and printing. Re-printing just these pages for you would not be much trouble, though.





I visited with Isie several times while I was in Ohio. Considering her loss, she is doing very well. Her son David and his kids are a great help to her, as she has no doubt told you.





If it could be managed, I’d very much like to have a photo of your father. I’m sure Isie would enjoy it too. I’m still hoping that a picture of Lottie will turn up someday.





Well, I’ll get this in the mail. Please feel free to write or call me anytime. I enjoy talking with family more than just about anything.











